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This terml

What an amazing start to the
term we have had! Next we will be
learning about how Louth has
changed over time, including a
focus on changes in transport. Did
you know that Louth used to have
a working train station and a
working canal? By the end of the
term we hope to put on an
exhibition where we can tell
someone about a place in Louth

that has changed.
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PE Dags

Our PE dags are every V\/ednesdag.
Please ensure your child's PE kit is

n SChOOL every W€€k.

Reading Books

Read‘mg books will be changed every
week. Your child’s bookmark explains
about the two books your child will
bring home. One is a phonics book
for your child to read and the other
s a language rich book for you to

read to your child.

We are Mathematiciansl!

This term we will be looking at

the values of numbers to 10 and

later A0 as well as adding and
subtracting within 0.

This might look like counting
objects then adding or taking away
from the group. This might look
like representing objects with
equtpment and comb'm'mg groups or
removing a group. This mtgh’c Look
like form'mg numbers in number

sentences.

We are Authors!
We will be formmg letters

carefully, learning about the words
that can be classed as nouns and
verbs. We will be using this to
write simple sentences. This might
look like captions or a set of
instructions for things we have
made or done. We hope to write
about a local visit we have been

on too.

Attendance

Thank you for your brilliant attendance in our first week. This must continue. Attending school every
day is paramount in ensuring your child can be the very best version of themselves. At LaceyField, we
are always here to support you with your child’s attendance. If you feel you need any extra support

with attendance and punctuality please contact our family support team.
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